Ms. Eva Thomson

Manager- Sales & Marketing

Britwide Sales Corporation Pvt. Ltd

Dear Ms. Thomson,

I am glad to inform you regarding the acceptance of proposal received on dated April 15, 2010 from Britwide Sales Corporation Pvt. Ltd. We found your offer suitable with our company Western Shipment Pvt. Ltd and we are agreeing to work with you on offered norms. Thank you so much for the desired propel as we have waited so long for this offer.

To imitate work on proposal, we need a few clarifications from your side and require some documents to prepare effective work strategy favouring both the companies.  Kindly mail us the catalogue and endorsements of your products to understand their packaging shipments techniques in a better way.

You can contact us directly on company landlines and mailer: salesdept@westrenassociates.com

Once again thank you so much for considering us suitable for your valuable tender. We are hoping for a long term business relation.

Yours sincerely,

David Homes

www.westrenassociates.com

